Hephzibah High School 
Biology I-A/B Course Letter

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
I hope this letter finds you and your family well. My name is Mr. Westley L. Guyton, and I am ready to go on a scholastic journey teaching your child the wonders of Biology. I look forward to a productive and engaging year of learning on the biological path. 
Course Overview: 
During this course you will gain a better understanding of the world around you from a scientific perspective. This includes the interdependence of organisms, relationship of matter, energy, organization of living systems, behavior of organisms, and evolution on a biological basis. Students will explore these concepts through experience in laboratories and field work using biological analysis.
What to Expect:
Class Materials:
Assignments and Grading:
Safety: 
Communication:
Open communication between school and home is essential for student success. Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns. I have a Remind code where you can feel free to message me within a timely manner. You can also contact me via email at GuytoWe@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 

How You Can Help: 
· Stay Informed: Encourage your child to stay organized and keep track of assignments and deadlines. Review their progress regularly through the school’s online grading system if available.
· Encourage Open Dialogue: Encourage your child to communicate with me if they are struggling or have questions.
Acknowledgement: 
Thank you for your support and partnership. I look forward to working with your child and help them succeed in Biology this year. Together, we can make this a rewarding and enjoyable learning experience.
With kind regards, 
Westley L. Guyton 
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Science Teacher
Hephzibah High School 
GuytoWe@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 
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